
Our Year 5 dance group loved performing in Meols Cop Dance 

Festival  on Wednesday and Thursday evening.  They danced to 'You 

can't stop the beat' from Hairspray The Musical and they certainly 

didn't stop the beat! Special congratulations to Nathan and Grace who  

were named best dancers of the group!  

Hairspray  
Please visit our new website  
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Diary Dates:  

March  

28th Kew Proms  

30th School Disco  

31st End of Term 

school ends at 1.30pm 

31st Easter Bingo  

This Weekõs Class Dojo 

Winners  

Myles Hayes -Ball RK 

Ethan Melling  RW 

Theodore Cowlin 1K 

Bethany Morgan  1W 

Gediminas 2K 

Harry  2W 

Jaden Melling  3K 

Connor Daulby 3W 

Esme Bankes 4K 

Ethan & Michael  4W  

Katy & Natassia  5K 

Liberty  5W  

Kane Walker  6K 

Louie Atherton  6W  



As part of their topic Rumble in the Jungle, Year 1 visited Knowsley Safari Park this 

week. They participated in a classroom session learning about different habitats. They 

then watched a bird of prey exhibition and  sea lion show. Finally, they enjoyed seeing a 

range of animals including lions, elephants and giraffes on their safari park tour.  

 

 

 

Knowsley Safari Park   



 

Football A Team  

Well done to our A Football Team who played Larkfield in a league match this week. The team 

won 4-1 and Mr Thompson was delighted with the all round team performance. Well done to 

Brad who stepped in last minute to play in goal and Will D who scored a screamer!  

The team also played a tough match against Our Lady of Lourdes A team. We didn’t mange to 

score in this match and were well defeated but the team enjoyed representing the school.  

 

Swimming Team  

Congratulations to our swim team who took part in the intermediate schools gala  on 

Monday evening. They represented the school and  themselves in a fantastic manner. Special 

mention to Lauren who came first in her race and Natassia and Dillon who were narrowly 

beaten into second   in their races.   The girls team finished 2nd overall and the boys finished 

4th. With a team made up of year 4, 5, and 6 children, this is definitely a team who will grow 

and come back stronger again next year.  
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